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View more and register

Help staff understand their pension

Our inset day member presentations are
designed to help members learn more about
their pension.

The sessions will cover a range of topics,
therefore beneficial to attend.

Changes to a member’s Benefit
Statement

We’ve recently advised members affected by
Transitional Protection of the changes they’ll

Transitional Protection consultation response

The Department for Education have published their consultation response
and regulations relating to the second part of the Transitional Protection
remedy. The consultation ran for ten weeks and closed on 4 June 2023.

Please take time to read our full story so you’re updated with the changes.
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Read further

see in their Benefit Statement from 1 October
2023.

Members can check if they’re affected via
their My Pension Online (MPO) account.

Find out more

Historical gaps in service

We understand that gaps in historic missing
service is a more challenging part of
administering the Scheme.

From discussions we’ve had and feedback
we’ve received from you, we want to
offer one-to-one sessions as a way to help
resolve this issue.

MCR

MCR drop-in surgery

Our next MCR surgery will be held
on Tuesday 22 August at 2pm.

Register today to go through any
questions you may have regarding
submissions.

Book your place

Submissions urgently required!

We appreciate it’s now the school
summer holidays however, we still need
your MCR submissions.

View our factsheet to help with common
challenges which can occur if
submissions aren't completed correctly.

https://mail.teacherspensions.co.uk/tpadhoclz//lz.aspx?p1=VlrDA1MVM2NzcxMzI3ODoxQkJERTIxOTg5OTY4MzREMkVCRUEzMTZDOTFBMDE2MQ==-&CC=&w=16751
https://mail.teacherspensions.co.uk/tpadhoclz//lz.aspx?p1=VlrDA1MVM2NzcxMzI3ODoxQkJERTIxOTg5OTY4MzREMkVCRUEzMTZDOTFBMDE2MQ==-&CC=&w=16753
https://mail.teacherspensions.co.uk/tpadhoclz//lz.aspx?p1=VlrDA1MVM2NzcxMzI3ODoxQkJERTIxOTg5OTY4MzREMkVCRUEzMTZDOTFBMDE2MQ==-&CC=&w=16778
https://mail.teacherspensions.co.uk/tpadhoclz//lz.aspx?p1=VlrDA1MVM2NzcxMzI3ODoxQkJERTIxOTg5OTY4MzREMkVCRUEzMTZDOTFBMDE2MQ==-&CC=&w=16789


Teachers' Pensions

Learn more

FURTHER NEWS

Read here

Follow us today!

REMINDERS

Contacting us Training break Finance update

Maternity pay

We’d like to remind you that contributions should be paid on the member's actual
maternity pay only and not the notional salary the member would normally have
been on.

We’ve an example in our tiered contributions factsheet, which shows you how
contributions should be submitted.

Valuation update

The 2020 Valuation of the Teachers’ Pension Scheme is nearing completion and the
Department for Education expects to be able to publish the outcome by the end of
September 2023. 

Please take some time to read the full update.

Be a part of our leading pension X account

You play a pivotal role in the Teachers’ Pension Scheme, so it’s important to stay
updated and informed.

Join our online community on X (formerly Twitter) for all things information,
networking and inspiration on Teachers’ Pensions.

If members ask to speak to us, please direct them to contact us via the correct
contact method.
As it’s now the school summer holidays we won’t be offering training in
August, however we look forward to welcoming you back in September.
We’ve put together a finance update for you to read regarding submissions.

www.teacherspensions.co.uk
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The content of this email is based on our understanding of the current legislation governing the
Teachers' Pension Scheme. In the event that there is a disagreement between the content of this
email and the overriding Regulations, then the content of the Regulations will take precedence.
The benefits of the Teachers' Pension Scheme, and the tax treatment of pensions may be subject
to change in the future.
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